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Dear Parents/Carers,

Now spring is here we would like to have another gardening session in the
wildlife/forest school area to continue the great progress we made in the autumn.

Our next sessions will be in the Easter holidays on_Tuesday 19th April, 1-3pm.

Please come along if you'd like to help. We very much welcome children to join us
(but will be the responsibility of the adult they are with).

Any questions please drop me a message.

Thank you for your support

Yours sincerely,

Vicky Hearson
Deputy Head

v.hearson@ebor.academy



